

9240 Explorer Drive, Suite 215 Colorado Springs, CO 80920 719-473-7000

October 1, 2024

Dear Champion Health Associates patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my chiropractic practice at 9240 Explorer Drive, Suite 215, Colorado Springs, CO 80920, will close effective October 31, 2024. While Dr. Cuiffo and I are available to provide you with care until October 31, 2024, you will need to secure a new chiropractor prior to that date to ensure continuous care.

All medical records are confidential and protected by federal privacy and security regulations. With your authorization, a copy of your medical record(s) can be released to you or transferred to a physician. You have a few options:

- You may pick up your medical record(s) at this practice; or
- You may have them mailed to you; or
- You may have them sent to a physician you designate. (You must provide the name, phone number, and practice address of that physician.)

Please email the clinic at <u>info@champion-health.com</u> to request a formal form requesting a copy of your medical records.

My staff will need up to 30 days to retrieve and prepare the records. After October 31, 2024, you may obtain a copy of your medical record(s) by emailing info@champion-health.com.

Champion Health Associates has been a member of the Colorado Springs community for over 30 years. Providing your chiropractic care needs has been a privilege. Please know that I have greatly valued our relationship and wish you and your family the best of health.

Sincerely,

Dr. P. Michael Leahy, DC, ARI

Founder/Owner